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April 12, 2019 

Dear Gabrielle, 

It was a pleasure working with you and your team at Marfoglia on the Element Al project. Your early 

involvement helped raise important issues in a timely manner and helped everyone avoid unnecessary, 

costly delays. 

Managing change while a project is progressing demands tenacity and open communication skills. 

Marfoglia consistently demonstrated a results-focused approach that clearly defined what was at risk 

until designs and fluid client preferences were locked in. 

This project showcased a number of design features such as brick patterns and innovative uses of 

millwork to differentiate and personalize this space. The impromptu positive feedback from the client's 

personnel was testament to a vision achieved. 

Your knowledge of and access to the right, high-quality subcontractors, the quality and expertise of your 

millwork shop, and the close supervision of your onsite staff contributed greatly to this success. 

We hope to work with you again soon and would certainly recommend Marfoglia to anyone looking for 

a superb construction partner. 

Lynn Owen 

Principal, Project Management Cresa Ottawa 
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